
Public Consultation Record

The Department received the following communications from members of the public during the Consultation Period between 10 August 2011 and 14 
September 2011 in respect of the proposed new byelaws for Northwood Headquarters. 

Generic Comments and MOD response re Northwood Headquarters:

Summarised Comment MOD Response

1 
Enforcement of byelaws does not include Police Community Support 
Officers (PCSO’s). Could they be added to the list? 

The original enabling legislation does not allow us to do this and we are not 
aware of any subsequent changes that would allow this. The relevant section 
is section 17 of the Military Lands Act 1892 and in particular subsection 2 
where the power to enforce is specifically referred to as " any constable or 
officer".  


